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Comments: I submit this comment to say that I wholeheartedly support this withdrawal. These lands, the sacred

He Sepa (Black Hills) should be protected from industries that cause environmental destruction and harm, like

mining. These lands are also the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed so withdrawing these lands (and

more lands in this area) is critical to providing clean water to ecosystems, people and wildlife. Please protect this

important cultural and ecological resource.


